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Brian and Heather Lange
704 West Fifth Street

This Award of Merit is presented to Brian and Heather Lange for their renovations on their home at
704 West Fifth Street. The Lange's purchased the home in 2009, and are only the fourth family to live
in the 1910 house. The outside siding was stripped, sanded, and painted, and the windows were
replaced. Old shrubs were torn out and new ones installed, and the foundation was repointed. Inside,
the Lange's updated the 1950's era decor and refinished the existing hardwood floors. Brian built the
kitchen cabinets from a tree he cut down himself, and made custom concrete countertops. With four
children, the Lange's needed more room, so they renovated the attic into a master bedroom and
bathroom suite. 
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Bob Keller
919 East Avenue

This Award of Merit is presented to Bob Keller for the exterior and interior work on his home at 919
East Avenue. Bob purchased this 1895 home in 2011 from Bob Grantman, and the home has long
been referred to as the "Grantman House". Bob made major updates to the home; he replaced all the
windows with historically based Marvin Windows; repaired/replaced the real wood siding, and he
restored the leaded glass in the front transom windows. Major improvements were also done to the
landscaping and the front porch. A historically representative carriage house was added in the rear of
the lot. Bob upgraded the inside with modern day electrical and plumbing while keeping the
appropriate historical decor. Bob worked hard to source materials in keeping with era of the house.


